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My name is Crystal Ginger and I am a community member and an elementary 

afterschool teacher. I am writing today to express my strong support for Senate Bill 

692, which will 

expand and strengthen Oregon’s perinatal workforce.  

 

Shamefully, maternal death rates (especially for minorities) are up in this country. 

This bill would support families from the very beginning. I work with many elementary 

school children across our city, and I can't think of much more positively impactful for 

our community than this bill. Support our children and their families with this bill.  

 

Many thanks,  

Crystal 


